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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am making a submission opposing the Vickery Extension on the grounds that:

The economic benefit of jobs and supply has been overestimated and, being based on
fossil fuel, will not provide sustainable gains to the local and state economy
Damage to the Liverpool Plains as an agricultural and ecological resource by
compromising the aquifer will be irreversible
Whitehaven has previously demonstrated that it is not focused on adhering to regulations
and controls relating to water use

 
Yours faithfully
 
Amanda Reid-Young
100 Annandale Street, Annandale NSW 2038
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